
 

Thank a hero today!  
  
Kosher Guru has established a new project called Kosher Response to perform random 
acts of kindness by delivering food packages to our heroes on the front 
lines. Heroes include doctors, nurses, hospital staff, EMS workers, plus police, fire and 
other front-line first responders who are saving lives and keeping us safe during the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  
   
Say thank you to those who are making incredible sacrifices to help others stay healthy 
and secure. Let’s show our appreciation while also supporting local small businesses at 
the same time.  
  
With so much sadness lately, and so many doctors and nurses feeling distraught, we 
would like to include your personal thank you letters to the healthcare workers, when we 
deliver the meals.  
  
It will lift the health care heroes’ spirits to know we are all rooting for them. Your 
personal letters and cards will be like a giant hug for these healthcare workers who are 
going through so much.  
  
Be part of this important initiative of sending kosher meals to these heroes.   
Your contribution will make a difference and show gratitude to our heroes.  
  
Please get out those markers and crayons and some paper and start drawing.   
A simple “Thank You” is all it takes to warm someone’s heart.   
  
Send us your cards. We will hand them out to the front-line heroes with the Kosher 
Response food packages that we delivery daily to hospitals and healthcare facilities.  
  
Thank you in advance.  
  
Gabriel Boxer  
Kosher Guru  
guru@thekosherguru.com 
www.kosherresponse.com 
  
Kosher Response  
330 Felter Avenue  
Hewlett, New York 11557  


